

Woodsetton School

Executive Headteacher: Mr D C Stanton

Telephone: 01384 818265

Email: info@woodsetton.dudley.sch.uk

7th March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

School Photographs - Tuesday 21st March 2023

The children will be having their school photographs taken on Tuesday 21st March 2023 so please ensure they arrive at school on time and in their school uniform.

If you would like to bring siblings in to have pictures taken together you will be able to do this by making an appointment with the school office. This session will be between 8.15 a.m. and 9 a.m. on 21st March. You will appreciate this only allows a limited number of people the opportunity to use this facility and is therefore on a first come first served basis.

Once the photographs have been uploaded, a message will be sent to parents by the photographer asking you to pre-register. This will allow you to be notified by their automated system that the photographs are ready to view and from that point on you will deal with the photographer direct regarding orders.

Yours sincerely

S Allen

Deputy Headteacher

Stillen.